
Three Main Rules of English Speakers 
 
Only English 
 
Our communication tool in our meetings will be only English. 
Members will be expected to speak English, even between Japanese-speaking participants.   
Please remember the name of the society is English Speakers. 
 
You are a manager! 
 
We are a group based on the voluntary management of each member. 
At this moment, neither specific goal nor direction is given to this brand new society. 
Every one of us will be responsible to decide the direction and pave the way. 
 
Our expectations  may vary.   
So we always need to talk, decide, and carry out. 
In order to make decisions and changes, and to make things better, all of us are expected to pay 
efforts as a manager. 
 
If you are expecting only English lesson, this is not the place for you. 
 
Speak up! 
 
Please feel free to speak up! 
 
In order to get things move, we need you in our talk. 
If you have something to say, please speak up. 
Any opinion, objection, question and complaint are always welcome. 
Especially when you feel uncomfortable, please tell us it and why. 
If you are not following us, please ask questions. 
This is not the place where you practice your patience.  
 
As our meeting is not a class, no one will call your name to make sure that you are with us, or to 
force you to say something. 
 
Please remember your silence doesn’t make things better. 


